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Rules Committee,

It is time to make every vote count. The electoral college made sense in the 18th and 19th
century. It does not make sense in the 21st. Please pass this bill without amendments and no
ballot referral. It is critical to make every vote count. Joyce Spence

Joyce Spence 
jtspence@comcast.net 
710 Pool St 
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